
 

Dear Long Flat school community, 
 
I have had a fantastic time over these last 3 weeks as Relieving Principal whilst Mrs 
Bromfield was on leave. Thank you to the students, staff and community who have made 
the time an easy and enjoyable one. We all look forward to welcoming Mrs Bromfield back 
next week.  
 
Small School’s Cross Country  
Unfortunately, the Small School’s Cross Country was cancelled this week due to the poor 
weather and conditions. The students had been diligently training and building up their 
running stamina for this event and are commended for their commitment. As the term 
progresses we will start practising for the different events students will be able to 
participate in at the Small School’s Athletics Carnival happening in Week 10. 
 
Gymnastics 
Luckily, we have managed to start Gymnastics lessons and regardless of weather, these 
will be happening each Thursday as a wet weather option was organised with the 
instructors from Springloaded.  
 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to the parents and staff for taking time out of your busy schedules to attend the 
parent teacher interviews. At the end of this term, staff will be busily writing formal student 
reports for the first semester. Keep up the fantastic learning I have seen happening as I 
visited the classrooms over these last 3 weeks.  
 
Once again, thank you for the time I have spent here at Long Flat. I am going to look 
forward to my weekly visits to the school as I return to my role as Assistant Principal, 
Curriculum and Instruction.  

Regards, Ellisha Conway,  
Relieving Principal 

School Start Time 8.30 a.m. 

Just a friendly reminder that students should not be arriving 
before 8.30 am as there is no teacher on duty until this time. 

Change in Weather 

We’ve all noticed there’s a change in the weather and 
that it’s starting to cool off. Please make sure all students 
have a school jumper and that all clothing is labelled so it 
can be returned to it’s owner. 
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Coming Events 

20, 27 May,  3,10,17,24 June Canteen 

4,11,18,25 May, 1,8,15,22 &29 June Tennis 

19& 26 May,  2 June Gymnastics 

31 May Library Van 

30 June Small School’s Carnival 
1 July Last day of Term 2 

Book Club orders need to be returned 
by Monday 16 th May 

Scholastic Book  
  

Did you know you can 
now do your order for the 
school’s  Scholastic Book 
Club online and save the 
worry of finding the right 
money to send to school, 
not to mention 
remembering to send the 
actual order form in! If 
this option suits you 
please feel free to order 
online. 

Week 5 Assembly 
Mrs Whitfield’s K/1 class will be running  assembly on Friday 
27th May at 2.30 pm . All families are welcome to attend. 
K/1 have a special presentation based on their learning 
from the beginning of the term. 
 
 


